Badgers have been busy recording how their beans are growing and they are helping to water all of our plants outside
too. They had a super time swimming on Wednesday and they are progressing really well. In Maths they have been
learning to understand prepositions whilst completing an obstacle course. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s

Class Team.







